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Interested Party Reference number: LTC-SP017
 
Thank you for consulting the Ministry of Defence (MOD) on Transport and Works Application
reference TR010032 – Lower Thames Crossing Project, MOD reference DIO 10041800.
The Defence Infrastructure Organisation (DIO) Safeguarding Team represents the MOD as a
consultee in UK planning and energy consenting systems to ensure that development does not
compromise or degrade the operation of defence sites such as aerodromes, explosives storage
sites, air weapon ranges, and technical sites or training resources such as the Military Low Flying
System. 
I can confirm that, following review of the application documents, the proposed development
falls outside of MOD safeguarded areas and does not affect other defence interests.  The MOD,
therefore, has no objection to the development proposed. 
I trust this is clear however should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact
me.  
 
Best wishes,
 
Vicki James | Estates Safeguarding Officer 
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